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Week 18 2024-2025 
Courage         Compassion       Respect           Faith           Integrity 

Bacon’s College ensures that every student is well educated, cared for and exhorted to achieve the 
academic and personal excellence that will lead to university or skilled work and to a fulfilled life. 

‘I came to give life, life in all its fullness’ 
John 10:10 

A week in the life of Year 10 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We hope this newsletter finds you well. We are incredibly proud of our Year 10 students for their 
outstanding contributions and achievements over the past week.  
PE Leadership at SEND Sports Event  
On Monday, Sonny, Kayla, Aydaan, Arya, and Tilly demonstrated fantastic leadership skills while 
supporting the PE Network in delivering a SEND sports event with over 120 participants. Their 
enthusiasm, patience, and encouragement helped make the event a huge success, and they were a credit 
to Bacon’s College.  
Jack Petchey Speak Out Challenge  
On Wednesday, Nia, Kayla, Arianna, Mark, and Sophia showcased their confidence and bravery by 
delivering inspiring speeches to their year group as part of the Jack Petchey Speak Out Challenge. Their 
ability to speak with passion and clarity was truly impressive, and we are immensely proud of their 
achievement.  
Visit to Imperial College London  
A number of our students had the opportunity to visit Imperial College London, where they experienced 
a purposeful and inspiring day exploring university life and future career opportunities. They engaged 
brilliantly with the sessions and left feeling motivated about their next steps in education.  
Girls Believe Programme & Street League  
Students involved in the Girls Believe Programme and Street League continue to represent Bacon’s 
College values to external leaders with dedication and enthusiasm. Their commitment to these initiatives 
is commendable, and they are excellent role models for their peers.  
Homework Club & Academic Support  
From next week, Homework Club will be available for all students who wish to receive additional support 
with their studies. However, students who have accumulated over 10 missed homework submissions will 
be required to attend every day until half term. This measure is in place to ensure all Year 10s stay on 
track and strive for academic excellence.  
Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing our Year 10 students continue to work 
hard and represent the college in such a positive manner.  
Best regards,  
The Year 10 Team  
Bacon’s College  
 



Academic Excellence and Homework  

 

 

 Library Opening Times  

 

 

Shout Outs  

 

Top Positive Points Scorer – Year 10 

The following students have now accumulated 200 or more Positive points this year. Fantastic 

achievement  

Artur Felicity Amos Lamees Harry M Ethan L Erinayo 

Andy S Talia Ella Kimarley Poppy P Nimot Morgan 

Debbie Abass Aliyah Leman Nana Anna Khadija 

Lenny D Mia Luca Laszlo Aiden Miles Leroy  

Alfred 



 
 

 
Staff Shout Outs 

Ms Dickinson: 
Amaana for outstanding work in history. 
Sean for improved effort. 
 
Ms Hunter: 
Christine M and Eray Y for improved attitude and engagement in Spanish. 
 
Ms Naziri 
Gideon H for achieving 100% in the mid-year assessment. 
 
Mr Ejueyitchie 
Racheal O - Excellent effort in class this week 
Kofi O- Excellent effort in class this week 
 
Mr Murray 
Charley F - English: some excellent, insightful contributions to whole-class discussions about A Christmas Carol. 
Sienna - Excellent effort and focus this week that has resulted in excellent work being produced. 
 
Ms Majeed 
Uthman I for always being on task and working hard.  
Ella OA, Emmanuela M, Malak M, Boryana M and Yoana M for always working hard 
 
Ms Roy 
Daisy-Rae – Great work in science on a complicated topic (electrolysis). Great understanding and confidence shown. 
 

Attendance 
100% club: 

Erinayo Lamees Gideon 

Peter Nana Amaana 

Crystal Lesley Boryana 

Debbie Kofi Leroy 

Emerald Ritaj Kevin 

Blessing David Kyle 

Dantae David Alfred 

Oratio Cameron Sheba 
Lenny Sophia Clayton 
Ethan Seb  
Mia Ethan  

 



 
The graphic above highlights some key statistics linked to attendance.  
We know that students who are in school perform better and learn more. 
Please support us as we aim for the best possible attendance for every single student at Bacon’s College. 

 
 
 

Forthcoming events 

Careers Fair 4th February  
Year 10 PSHE workshop - Thursday 13th Feb (No PE) periods 5-6 
Year 10 Girls' Believe Final presentations - Thursday 13th Feb periods 5-6 
 

 


